Nursery Come and Play November 2018

What did you like about the session?
It was nice to see my child happy and confident in the setting.
The calm nature of all the children
It was a really lovely and special experience. My child enjoyed showing me around.

It would have been better if....

We had longer to play!
Parent drop in’s and come and play were further apart.

What do you think we are doing well?
Lovely classroom displays.

Involving parents

Giving lots of options for play

Teaching the children to tidy up!

You provide a happy learning environment where the children build confidence and feel safe.
Everything!

Smaller, key worker led groups.

The setting makes my child feel safe and secure.

All the children were very happy!

I love that the children can choose where they want to play.

It was good to see so much independence.

There is a lovely atmosphere in Nursery and a really good range of stimulating activities on

offer.

What do you think we could do to improve?

More space
A better carpet area for one of the key worker groups.

Any further comments...
Thank you it was lovely- when is the next one?
It was lovely to see how settled the happy the children are in nursery!
You do a great job!
It was a very enjoyable afternoon!

Thank you for your feedback following our Come and Play session. Following on from your
feedback, we have changed the time for the next sessions, so they are 15 minutes longer. The
dates for the next sessions are as follows:

Tuesday 5t February & Thursday 7t February at 1:45pm

Tuesday 7t May & Thursday 9th May at 1:45pm




